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Mayor and Council
As a tax paying resident of Whte Rock who after having studied the Town Centre paperwork AND doing an area
walkaround I want to register my opposition to this proposal.  White Rock will hopefully not become another West
End and these building height proposals, although the dream of one former Mayor and Council, do not fit into our
'City by the Sea'.  The current construction of 25 and 26 storey buildings along with the Miramar have confirmed
just how out of place these are in our beach town.
Attached please find changes to the proposals which I'd like made public as maximums and which would include
restrictions as to design, site lines and consideration to the existing buildings current views and sunlight.  Thank you
for this opportunity and for your consideration as I trust that you'll do what the residents and not the developers
desire.
Regards
Charles Fast
1130 Finlay St, 
White Rock, BC 
V4B 4K8 
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